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Antonio PLA Narrative 24-119716-PLN
Narrative addressing the processed Property Line Adjustment. 25-102516-PLN

Our client has been seeking approval of set back adjustments to accommodate his desire to build another
residence on his property. We have gone through the process of separate application to obtain adjustments
to the setback requirements,

In reviewing the site plan a dotted line dissecting the property was noticed. Title research and tax assessor
reviews and maps indicated the property to be a single parcel, but the obvious ambulance had to be settled.
So, a Property Line Adjustment application, 24-119715-PLN was submitted leading to a new single lot plat
to permanently confirm single lot status.

Paul,
For The Right Home Solution

Thank you
Paul Lascola
CEO of Right Home Solution
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